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I	fully	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	We	all	made	this	investment	to	help	our	
state,	country	and	the	planet	from	further	damage	to	our	health	and	more	
importantly,	for	the	well	being	of	all	species	that	are	so	vastly	affected	by	human	
behavior.	Why	do	our	elected	representatives	subsidise	old	technologies	that	are	
no	longer	suitable	for	us	(and	the	planet)	and	allow	such	old	technology	
companies	to	rob	decent	people	who	are	implementing	the	best	advice	available	
to	stop	all	the	damage	being	perpetrated	on	us	and	our	children?	
	
My	family	are	only	getting	6.6cents/kWh	for	every	kWh	exported,	while	we	are	
charged	24.4cents/kWh	that	we	import	from	the	energy	supplier.	How	is	this	not	
legalised	robbery?	After	all,	the	state	and	federal	governments	have	encouraged	
us	to	invest	in	solar	for	all	the	good	reasons.	
	
Please	correct	this	incongruous	situation	by	mandating	a	FIT	that	is	
recommended	by	IPART	(or	better).	
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